
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON D.C. 20503

February 21, 1978
OFFICE OF

THE DIRECTOR

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a pleasure to talk with you when
you were in Washington, If you have the
time when you are in Washington again,
please stop by and see me.

Yours sincerely,

US--8*
W. Bowman Cutter
Executive Associate
Director for Budget


